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14 July 2021 Official information request: 8140008831 

(Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
By email: fyi-request-15863-215d87f5@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Scott 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and 
Privacy Act 2020 

Re: Auckland COVID-19 Regional Resurgence Plan 
 
Thank you for your email, which we received on 22, June 2021, requesting a copy of the 
Auckland COVID-19 Regional Resurgence Plan. 
 
Please find attached, a copy of the Auckland Civil Defence Emergency Management Group 
COVID-19 Regional Resurgence Plan 2020. 
In accordance with section 7(2)(a) of the Act, personal identifying information and sensitive 
location information has been withheld to protect the privacy of natural persons.   
 
The decision by Auckland Council to release the information contained in this response was 
made by Kate Crawford, General Manager Auckland Emergency Management in consultation 
with the Auckland Civil Defence Emergency Management Group partner agencies.  
 
Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official 
information request number 8140008831. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Elaine Tunai-Po 
Privacy & Official Information Business Partner 
 
 


